LiIBERTY

evelopment

May 19, 2021

Chairman and Members of the Development Services Committee
City of Markham

101 Town Centre Blvd.

Markham, ON L3R SW3

Attention: clerkspublic@markham.ca

Dear Chairman and Members:

Re: Development Services Meeting, May 25, 2021 — Item 10.3
Lands located on Hwy 7, west of Reesor Rd. — M4 Conversion Request

| am writing on behalf of 2432194 & 2536871 Ontario Inc., the owners of lands located on the north side of
Hwy 7, west of Reesor Rd. We have reviewed the Staff Report entitled “Recommendations Regarding
Referred Markham Employment Conversion Requests — 2041 Regional Municipal Comprehensive Review”.
We are writing specifically with respect to recommendation 5 of the report which recommends a further
deferral of our request for conversion. We are in full support of the deferral recommendation. We look
forward to continued discussions with City staff as it relates to these lands.

Yours truly,

Latif Fazel

c.c. Marg Wouters
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